
EARLY FRENCH IMMERSION
VIRTUAL PARENT INFORMATION SESSION

Kindergarten 2023

In anticipation of the upcoming KinderStart/Kindergarten registration,
a Virtual Parent Information session on the Early French Immersion

program in Western NL will be held on Thursday, May 5, 22 at 7:00 PM.

Parents are invited to CLICK ON THIS LINK to join the Google Meet

This meeting is intended for parents of
students who will begin Kindergarten in September 2023

and who are considering the Early French Immersion Program
at École C.C. Loughlin School in Corner Brook

or at Stephenville Primary School.

Please feel free to share this Public Announcement
with anyone who may not currently have school-aged children.

Or, you may advise them to visit the NLESD website,
the Twitter or Facebook pages of C.C. Loughlin or Stephenville Primary.

For more information, please contact:
Norma Park

K-12 French Program Specialist
Newfoundland and Labrador English School District (Western Region)

637-4003
normapark@nlesd.ca

http://meet.google.com/oyp-kvfj-xts

